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I oppose the passage of HB 4086. What makes the Committee on Early Childhood 

and Human Services think there is a developing need for this study? There is nothing 

in the study to identify the source that is increasing the number of children with 

sexual issues. We first need a study on what the sexual identity education programs 

are doing to students. How their brains can’t comprehend and process normal all the 

sexual pictures and illustrations being taught in early grades. Is this a study to 

provide help to parents whose children are being affected adversely to explicit 

pictures, or is an intent to identify parents that are trying to help their children feel 

secure with their bodies? Committees full of professionals that lack psychological 

expertise is not best practices. 

Thank you for you consideration. 

Lee Richey 


